
Good morning Year 6, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely half term and enjoyed the glorious weather that we were so lucky to have. 

This week is different in the fact that we have some year 6 children here in school and some 

continuing to work from home. It is easier to send the daily email to the whole of year 6 so if your 

child is at school they do not have to complete these tasks at home. As Miss Hewitt and I are now 

back to teaching full time you may find that it takes us a little longer to reply to emails but we will 

still respond so please be patient. In addition, we will be making calls home this to say hi and check 

in with the children. 

Here is what we would like you to complete today: 

 Maths – Please complete CPG Set C: Test 1. Remember to use the answers to mark your 

work when you have finished. 

My Maths – I have set some more tasks on My Maths for you. Try not to complete them all 

in one go – maybe pick one a day. The tasks set today expire on 8th June so you have a week 

to complete them.  

 

 Reading – Please complete CPG Set C: Test 1. Remember to use the answers to mark your 

work when you have finished. 

 

 Writing Task – It is not long now until you start secondary school. What questions would you 

like to ask? Write a list of all the questions you have in regards to transition. 

 

 

 Online programmes – You have access to Spag.com, TT Rockstars, Spelling Shed and My 

Maths, log on and use them daily. You were given all your log in details in the packs sent 

home but if you have any issues with log in details or passwords please contact us and we 

will try our best to resolve it for you. 

 

 

Remember to plan in some breaks and to be active throughout the day. Just a reminder that these 

are suggested activities and you can decide how many to complete throughout the day. 

Miss Jennings and Miss Hewitt 

 


